
Memo for Members ~ September 28, 2017  

Despite recent notices to members about the co-op’s 

concerns with the children outside unsupervised, we 

continue to have issues.  

Members are reporting damage to their vehicles and property 

After the hard work that went into making the co-op gardens look 

good, some of the co-op children removed the lights, broke them, and 

damaged the flowers.  

Garbage around the co-op (wrappers, bottles, papers, food waste, toys 

etc.) continues.  It is not the responsibility of other members to pick up 

after your children. To those members that do, thank you for trying to 

keep our co-op clean.  

The younger children are playing in the laneways and not watching the 

vehicles. There have been a few close calls.  

The older children should play ball either off site at the local park or in 

the grassy area behind the units, and not in the laneways. 

The co-op is private property and you may feel a sense of safety and 

security with your children, particularly the young ones, left out to 

wander the entire complex on their own, but remember any one can 

come on site.  

Parents need to be aware and be accountable. Our co-op’s bylaws state 

that you are responsible for the actions or failure to act of your 

children, and their guests.   

Children should be reminded of the rules for their safety.  

If you send your child out with a snack make sure they return any 

garbage to you.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

 

 

 


